
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
LEGAL NOTICE 

TRAVERSE CITY DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED 2023 - 2024 BUDGETS OF THE 

DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY, TIF 97, AND OLD TOWN TIF FUNDS. 

FRIDAY, MAY 19, 2023 AT 9:00 A.M. 

The Board of Directors of the Traverse City Downtown Development Authority will 
hold a public hearing on Friday, May 19, 2023 at 9:00 a.m. The meeting will be 
held in person on the 2nd floor of the Governmental Center in the Commission 

Chambers. Copies of the proposed budgets may be requested by emailing 
info@downtowntc.com. 

At this date and time, a hearing will be granted to any person interested. Written 
comments may be directed to: DDA Board of Directors, 303 E. State St. Ste. C 

Traverse City, MI 49684. 

The Downtown Development Authority does not discriminate on the basis of 
disability in the admission or access to, or treatment or employment in, its 

programs or activities. 

Anyone wishing to give public comment can attend the meeting and speak when 
public comment is asked for during the meeting. 

If you have a disability requiring any special assistance at the meeting, please 
notify the CEO at (231) 922-2050 as soon as possible. 
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